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8th January 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,

Swimming Lessons

Following the letter that was sent out at the end of the summer term I would like to thank those parents and carers who have taken the time to come in and see me about the arrangements for swimming this year.

As you are aware the school aims to provide a high quality curriculum for all children and we are seeking to improve the provision for swimming.  During the summer term 2018 the pupils in Years 3 and 4 will have weekly swimming lessons over the whole term.  The children will have five lessons before the half term break and five lessons after the half term break.  This longer course of swimming lessons will give the children the opportunity to work towards one of the eight International Learn to Swim Programme award.  Please see website: www.sta.co.uk
These changes have been made in conjunction with the new arrangements that are in place at Runnymede Swimming Pool.  Castle Point Borough Council have launched a new STA School Academy programme which is designed to ensure the quality of learning and progression remain at the forefront of every swimming lesson.
We are confident that this longer course of lessons will be more worthwhile than the current short course and allow the pupils to progress more efficiently.  In order to make the lessons more affordable the school has subsidised the lessons for this academic year only.  The cost for a half term will be now be £22.50. This means that each lesson will be £4.50 which represents very good value for money as it includes transport, pool hire and swimming tuition.
Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely
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Miss C. Redpath
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